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From: Rachel Orr 
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 12:17 PM
To: James Rogers; Michael Watts; Harold Chapdelaine; Peter Gearhart; John Custer; Rita Jeffers; Alice 

Robinson; Reade Milne
Cc: Marks, Richard; Opper, Christina
Subject: Fw: Modular idea for the school
Attachments: Tisbury.School.project.frog.2013.pdf

Hi all. Bear with me as I try to figure out the best way to handle correspondence. Given that I have received two pieces 
with attachments in the last 48 hours, it seemed best to me to go ahead and send them to everyone so you can review 
them at your convenience. Below is a letter to us and pdf attachment from Dan Seidman. I will have this listed under 
correspondence for our meeting Nov. 6. In another e‐mail, I am also sending you a letter I received from Vineyard 
Power. It also will be on the Nov. 6 agenda under correspondence.  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Dan Seidman  
To: "tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com"  
Cc: Rachel Orr 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019, 9:18:10 AM EDT 
Subject: Modular idea for the school 

School Building and School Committee. 

The school itself should be restored, as is, and not expanded. Would reconfigure the lower level for the kitchen, but 
otherwise, leave it alone.  

The expansion is via the modular section.  

This was done in 2013 and presented to the school committee at that time. 

This could be done in two sections. The modular addition is constructed. The classes k - 5 would be held in the new 
modular addition.  

Temporary classrooms or another method would be used to teach the 6 - 8 grades while the original school is renovated. 

This should save a substantial amount of money.  

The cost noted in the document does need to be revised, but still would be a great deal versus space built.  

I would like to present this idea.  

Dan Seidman 









•

•

•

•





























 



•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

•

 •
•

•

•

•

 





http://www.projectfrog.com/

